
From: Waverly Park Press <2wppress@gmail.com> 

Date: Thu, Oct 6, 2016 at 11:35 AM 

Subject: WPPX: Santa Needs You 

To: Waverly Park Residents <2wppress@gmail.com> 

 

It has been a Waverly Park tradition to have Santa come visit us during the Christmas 

Holiday. Santa spends about 2 hours reading and taking individual pictures with everyone 

who attends. The HOA Board would like to be able to continue with this tradition. With that 

being said we are looking for someone to host this year’s visit. 

  

If you are able to open your home to the neighborhood for this festive occurrence, please 

contact Sandra Lopitz or Sarah Reed so that we can schedule a date as soon as possible 

before they are all gone. 

 

*** 
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